Announcement

CLARIFICATION ON INVITATION OPEN PROCEDURE

The current text of the announcement is confirmed by the decision of the open procedure committee on 22 of september 2015 with the “MESRAOPWP-15/2” code and is published according to the 26th article of the RA law‚ about purchase.

“MESRAOPWP-15/2” code
The customer, the Ministry of education and science Republic of Armenia, located in Yerevan, Government House 3, Below is “MESRAOPWP-15/2” code in an open invitation to clarify the procedure.


Clarification
The announcement / invitation as well / technical mistake occurred, <<42th day>> and <<42 days>> expressions of invitation and announcement must be read in <<41th day>>  and <<41 days>> mourning period.


Bid opening day, October 19, 2015 remains unchanged.
For getting an additional information concerning this announcement, please, contact A. Margaryan, procurement coordinator.

            Telephone: 52-47-06.

             E-mail: gnumner@edu.am
The Customer – Ministry of education and science Republic of Armenia

PAGE  

